
Weather Closing for Friday, 2/4/2022

Due to continued serious weather and road conditions, in-person early
childhood classes and classes at West Central School for the Franklin
County Board of Developmental Disabilities (FCBDD) will continue to
be closed on Friday, February 4, 2022. We are communicating early
today rather than 5:30 a.m. tomorrow, to allow families and providers
to have more time to make alternative arrangements if necessary.
FCBDD staff are asked to work remotely whenever possible. Be
careful and safe as the storm continues to move through central Ohio.
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